

FRIENDS OF STANDREW'S

# FILM CLUB

# TUESDAY 6<sup>th</sup> FEBRUARY 2024 3:20PM to 5:15PM

## 'The Sword in the Stone'

This film is a PG Certificate.

#### Reception - Year 6

If you would like your child/ren to attend film club:

- Send your child/ren into school with their £3.00 payment (cash only in a sealed, named envelope)
- <u>'Click Here'</u> to complete our online form giving permission for your child/ren to attend.

### Both must be done by the morning of Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February.

Refreshments are provided – please do not send your child with any additional snacks.

#### **Collection is 5:15pm**

It is very important that your child is collected on time.

Late collection will result in a £5 charge per 15 minutes – per child.

If late collection occurs twice the child will no longer be allowed to attend Film Club.

If you have made alternative arrangements for your child to be collected by someone else at the end of Film Club, you must inform the school office by 3.45pm at the very latest; to allow time for the message to be passed to an appropriate member of staff.

All children must be collected. Children who usually walk home will NOT be allowed to leave school unaccompanied.

#### **Reception Pupils**

To avoid disturbing other children watching the film, please be considerate of your child's ability to sit through a whole film after a school day.

Thank you, FOSA